From: Susan O"Dwyer

To: HDC
Subject: Support for Inglis House historic designation
Date: Monday, October 09, 2017 4:08:02 PM

Dear City Council Members:

Thank you for your continued interest in preserving the Inglis House. My name is Susan Inglis
O’Dwyer and I'm the great-niece of Jim and Elizabeth Inglis, who built the house so many decades
ago and eventually donated it to UofM in 1950. As has been previously documented when the
University was listing the property for sale, many illustrious names in history have stayed there while
it was part of the University. | am not an architect or home appraiser by any stretch of the
imagination, but given the quality of the building, as well as its nearly 100-years-of-age and
architectural beauty, as well as the beautiful gardens and landscape adjoining the Arboretum, | fully
support this and am grateful to the City for allocating resources to document its qualifications for
this designation.

Thank you,
Susan Inglis O’'Dwyer
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